
2014 ISBE General Meeting 
	
The ISBE General meeting in 2014 was held in the Samuel J and Ethel 
LeFrak Theater in the Museum of Natural History.  
 
The meeting was chaired by the new ISBE President, Nina Wedell, who 
thanked the outgoing members of the ISBE Executive and welcomed the new 
members. As a result of the changeover, Gunilla Rosenqvist becomes the 
‘Past President’ and Ben Hatchwell becomes ‘President elect’. 
 
In this, the 25th Anniversary year of the Society, Gunilla gave a brief 
presentation on the history of the Society. Nina also launched the Society’s 
new logo, which was based on an idea submitted by Nils Cordes, a member 
of the Society, and professionally developed by Perth based artist and 
scientific illustrator Martin Thompson as a gift to the Society. 
 
The Treasurer’s report and the Behavioral Ecology Editor-in-Chief report were 
presented by Walt Koenig and Leigh Simmons, respectively. A summary of 
the content of these reports have been published in the ISBE newsletter. 
 
Andreas Svensson, in his role as the newsletter editor, made a call for more 
content contributions from the membership. 
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